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From Social Events Co-Chair JERI HAAS 

TO OUR FULL TIME VILLA RESIDENTS 
WE HAVE PLANNED A DINNER ON 

  
SATURDAY, JUNE 29th 

PARADISE GRILL (LOCATED AT LAUREL ROAD AND 41)   
 

THIS WILL BE OUR CELEBRATION OF THE FOURTH OF JULY SINCE OUR SUMMER WEATHER 
IS HOT HOT HOT AND PRECLUDES HAVING OUR USUAL POTLUCKS AT THE GAZEBO. 

A SIGN UP SHEET IS POSTED AT THE POOL.  YOU MUST SIGN UP BY JUNE 27th AS  WE HAVE 
TO LET THE RESTAURANT KNOW THE TOTAL NUMBER ATTENDING. 

 

 
From JANE RODGERS 
Several homeowners have come to me complaining about problems with Comcast service (TV 
and Internet).  In the past, we went to the homeowners and asked them to report any and all 
problems with Comcast/Xfinity.  I would ask that we send out a note to all homeowners by the 
Voice of the Villas asking for these problems to be reported to me.  I will compile a list of 
homeowners, addresses and phone numbers/email and the various problems reported to send to 
our contact Steven at Comcast.  We can at least see if these problems can be solved.  My TV 
freezes quite frequently and at times the internet can be spotty.  
 
We are in contract with Xfinity regarding TV and Internet services.  If you have been 
experiencing problems with your Xfinity/Comcast TV and/or internet services, please send an 
email to Jane Rodgers at  janerodgers518@gmail.com with the problem, your name and your 

mailto:janerodgers518@gmail.com


phone number/email.  Jane will compile a list of these issues and forward them to our Xfinity 
contact for resolution.  
 
Hopefully by the board meeting we will have some responses and be able to help our 
community.  We did this about 10 years ago and it resulted in all new cable lines and it may be 
time for them to replace them.  
 

 

 
 

 
Happy 4th of July! 

 May this day be a symbol of peace, prosperity, and happiness in your lives.  
God bless America and the people who live here!  

There's no other day like the 4th of July—wishing you a relaxing day, however you choose to spend it. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

VILLA WEBSTITE 
http://www.myvocc.com/Resident Directory Password: VillasCC1.   
Any changes to your contact information in director,  
kindly email to John Gerber: jeg80@comcast.net 
 
Chestnut Creek Master Association (CCMA) 
http://www.chestnutcreekvenice.com 
 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.myvocc.com_&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=HzDhtQi7r9jhfaBQNUjxpkvdBFTkNAn7IxDlJ0awDAs&m=u3OkzAUc_CltFlL6rgb3qryFlu0MvTza2k2EgqldPMKn03ssxWm6a-MOqDMb4164&s=qUgKE5TBIo9ughTIPxquNfQFoyjen_8UYBqQF_OZ-_g&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.chestnutcreekvenice.com_&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=HzDhtQi7r9jhfaBQNUjxpkvdBFTkNAn7IxDlJ0awDAs&m=u3OkzAUc_CltFlL6rgb3qryFlu0MvTza2k2EgqldPMKn03ssxWm6a-MOqDMb4164&s=OAqlPrTeKZhKYzMAI8zyIi7XhZAcN9o6xvd0Ts00d38&e=

